
 

 

21 June 2021 

 

Preschool Parents, 

As we are all aware Governor Newsom announced changes to the mask mandate 
for Californians effective May 15, 2021.  Many of you have asked how this will 
affect us in regards to mask wearing.  For those of you that do not know we are 
governed by the Community Care Licensing Division and we must follow all their 
rules and regulations.  Yesterday I received an update,  at the present time all my 
staff, vaccinated or not, are still required to wear their masks while on campus at 
all times.  Parents who are on campus (including our sidewalks) are also required 
to still wear masks as they can come in contact with our students.    We 
understand that this may differ from state guidelines for vaccinated Californians, 
but in order to protect our students please adhere to our mask policy. 

I also wanted to remind parents again of our policy regarding out of state/country 
travel:  Any travel out of the state or country will require a two week quarantine 
period before a student can return to school.  You will be billed for the quarantine 
period. 

Finally, please make sure you sign your student in and out every day they are in 
attendance.  Failure to do so may result in a $10.00 fine per occurrence as stated 
in our parent handbook.   This is a Community Care Licensing requirement and we 
will be fined if you fail to follow through on this. 

Thank you in advance for helping us keep everyone safe,  


